
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This letter is to inform you of the plans we have made to inform you as parents and carers how 
your children are doing in school. This year has been different in many ways and I grateful of your 
continued support. We have had to plan and consider everything we do on a daily basis to ensure 
we keep your children safe and happy. At present, there are still lots of restrictions in place and 
this makes it very difficult to plan for any face-to-face meetings with parents and carers. I only 
want to do things that will actually make a difference to the children and give you the information 
that you need.  
 
Trying to organise meeting you all individually and remotely is a logistical challenge and we do not 
have the capacity for the teachers to ring all parents and carers. I do not believe meeting on a 
screen for a short period or speaking to you on the phone quickly will be beneficial to the children 
in the long term. As a parents myself, I am aware that many of you will want to know exactly how 
well your children are doing and what you can do to help. With that in mind, we will be providing 
you with the following information: 
 
A detailed report including personalised targets will be sent home with the children on Friday 9th 
July. This will enable you to celebrate your child’s achievements and support them over the 
Summer Holidays if necessary. A member of staff will be available to speak to if you have any 
queries regarding the information you receive in the report.  
 
We will send the children’s books home at the end of the year for the children to share with you 
and use if necessary. If you feel that it may be appropriate for your children, this could be an 
opportunity for you to consolidate and revisit prior learning.  
 
In addition to this, we hope to hold an opening evening in the early part of the Autumn Term with 
the new teachers. 
 
 
Thanks you again for your continued support,  
 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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